
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG15-083 
Date:  May 21, 2015 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development Division 
RE:  Processing for AIM Attempts While an Auction is Already in Progress - Update 
 
                                                    Updates Regulatory Circular RG15-076 
 
The change to AIM attempts while an auction is already in progress announced in RG15-076 has been 
rolled out to BC’s 97 and 80. The rollout was expected to be completed by May 22, 2015. Further rollout 
has been postponed.  CBOE will issue a Regulatory Circular when rollout resumes.  
 
 
 
 
Additional Information: 
Questions regarding operational matters related to this circular may be directed to the CBOE Help Desk 
at helpdesk@cboe.com or 866-728-2263. 
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